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Date: Monday, 5 December 2022 9:58:48 AM

To whom it may concern,

I strongly object to the prosed incinerator at Tarago.

As a ratepayer for over forty years in the area I am greatly concerned for the impact an incinerator would have
in Lake George and its environs.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Bulkeley

151 The Forest Rd

Bywong NSW 2621

Sent from my iPad



